From: Phillis Carey [mailto:philliscarey@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 9:01 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: concerning docket T-101661 



Address:		records@utc.wa.gov
Subject line:		docket T-101661 Public Comment
Text:

PLEASE DOCKET T-101661

Commissioners:

Having been informed of your plan to preclude the airport shuttles from recovering a normal business expenses, ie., increased fuel cost, through fuel surcharges I felt that I had to weigh in.  At my home here in California it costs $60+ to take the shuttle to the airport one way, a thirty mile trip.  When I travel to Washington my one way shuttle is $35 for nearly ninety miles and it includes my ferry fare!  As you can see it costs me more than four times as much per mile in California for the same service.  How can you in good conscience or with any pretense of fostering business suggest that you are helping me by reducing the ability of these companies to supply this service at probably the best price I have seen in any of my travels?
I ask you to reconsider and let the shuttles operate like any other transportation provider in the country, do not disturb their ability to stay in business by this reckless action.

Philis Carey
Carlsbad, California

